ROTARY CLUB OF SPACE CENTER

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

July 22, 1970

ATTENDEES: BOB SCOTT

DAVE LANG

FRED WADDELL

DICK CHANDLER

FRED JOY

HARRY SMITH

GENE LINDQUIST

HARRY JENNINGS

MINUTES:

Edward Campagna, Maintenance and Operations - Government; and Charles L. Pence, Land Development accepted for membership. Sponsored by Jim Colovin and Doyle Graham respectively.

Suggestion by Hal Neely; consider distributing instruction booklet on American flag; to be investigated by Gene Lindquist.

Harry Jennings reported on meeting with District Governor of 591 at Conroe. Joe Bird seemed to be in agreement with our desire to include Kemah and La Porte into our Club.

Frank Morgan questioned validity of a "Fund Raising Raffle." It was checked in Procedure Manual and found to be acceptable. Morgan to discuss with his committee.

Jennings to submit list of Honorary Members at next board meeting.

August 26 Board Meeting to be a breakfast meeting.

Harry J. Jennings Club Secretary